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 March 23, 2011 

Support for Victims of Tohoku-Pacific Ocean Earthquake 

 

We wish to convey our sincerest sympathies for the people who have been affected by the 

Tohoku-Pacific Ocean Earthquake. 

 

Chiyoda Group has decided to donate 50 million yen to support those who have been 

suffered by the disaster and to aid the reconstruction, through the Central Community Chest 

of Japan etc. 

 

We hope the swiftest recovery of the devastated area, and intend to exert as much efforts as 

possible for the recovery. 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 

 

Chiyoda Corporation 

IR & Public Relations Office 

URL: http://www.chiyoda-corp.com/en 


